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John and I hope that you and 

your families are all well and that 

‘lockdown’ has not been too 

much of an inconvenience on 

your lives.

The current situation appears to 

be improving, so we have started 

to look at when we may be able 

to meet again.

If the government’s plan to end 

restrictions by the end of June 

happens, then it may be possible 

for us to meet on August 4th. We 

will continue to make tentative 

arrangements for this date but 

we stress that this is obviously 

subject to being able to meet in 

large numbers at that time,

In addition, following our 

potential meeting in August, as 

we have mentioned in previous 

Newsletters, we plan to make 

our October meeting the 

occasion to thank the NHS and 

Key-workers with a special 

dinner evening, Your partners 

will be included in the invitation. 

If you wish to nominate a Nurse 

or Key-worker then please let 

either John or myself have the 

details. We cannot guarantee 

that all nominations will be 

accepted as numbers will be 

restricted to those that Club 

funds can accommodate. Again, 

this is subject to restrictions 

having been lifted. 

To you all and your families, 

continue to stay safe and well as 

we look forward to meeting  you 

all again  soon.

Ray Ghent

President

Remembering

August 2019

Newsletter
 April 2021

The Aylesbury Club
    Good Humour Good Cheer Good Neighbourhood

Founded 1810


